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Malave, Erin

From: Mike Chielline [rebuilt@att.net]

Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2010 6:40 PM
To: CorpAddressChange

Subj ugators LLC
EIN#: 27-3315464

additional information please feel free to contact us.

Melissa/Michael Chiellino
904-495-3450
August 25,2010

----- Forwarded Message ----

From: "limitedonline@dos.state.fl.us" <limitedonline@dos.state.fl.us>
To: REBUILT@ATT.NET

Sent: Wed, August 25, 2010 9:19:01 AM

Subject: Corporate Filing - 0001846393460

on August 25,2
the letter g below and were assigned

B refer to this number whenever

Electronic filing and certification is provided for in section
15.16, Florida Statutes and has the same lagal effect as any
other filing or certificate.

To maintain “active” status with the Division of Corporations,
an annual report must be filed yearly between January 1st and
May 1st beginning in the year following the file date or effective
date indicated above. If the annual report is not filed by May
1st, a $400 late fee will be added. It is your responsibility

to remember to file your annual report in a timely manner.

A Federal Employer Identification Numbaer (FEI/EIN) will be required
when this report is filed. Contact the IRS at 1-800-829-4933
for an $S-4 form or go to www.irs.gov.

Please be aware if the limited liability company address changes,
it is the responsibility of the limited liability company to
notify this office.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact
this office at the address given below.

Gina McLeod

Regulatory Specialist |l
Registration Section

~~~Division of Corporations - P.O. Box 6327 - Tallahassee, FL
32314

Letter Number: 100825081859-000184693460

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Department of State
values your feedback as a customer. Dawn K. Roberts, Florida Interim Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and
improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Simply click on the fink to the *DOS Customer Salisfaction Survey." Thank
you in advance for your paricipation.

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey: http:#/survey.dos.state.fl.usfindex.aspx?email=LimitedOnline@dos.state.fl us

8/26/2010




